
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

H O N O L U L U  

LINDA L INGLE 
G O V E R N O R  

November 28,2006 

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Department of Labor and Industrial Relations' (DLIR) Report on Non-General Fund Information 
for the Employment and Training Fund for fiscal year ending June 30,2006 as required by $383- 
128, Hawaii Revised Statutes. Pursuant to Act 23 1, SLH 2001. The report may also be viewed 
and downloaded at the DLIR's website, www.hawaii.~ov/labor/reports.shtml. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures (2) 

http://www.hawaii.gov/labor/reports.shtml

